
Ranger Report 

June 22 – 28, 2014 

 The SBEA Lake has a big week ahead of us as we prepare for the BIG July 4th Celebration.   Be 

sure and go to our website (beatoday.com) and check out how we plan to celebrate one of the greatest 

days of the year!  We will be doing an extra catfish stocking just for the July 4th  Celebration.  We want to 

make sure that you will have plenty of fish to catch. There will be a fishing tournament on July 4th, fish 

will be tagged for cash, so join us in our Celebration and fish for cash!!! 

 On a side note, get ready for another catfish tournament.  We have another one planned for the 

weekend before Labor Day, the 23rd of August.  

 

  


